
Right to Know Request as per RSA 91-A 

February 27, 2018  

 RE: NVRA public disclosure request   

Dear Secretary of state William Gardner:   

 I am writing to request, under RSA 91-A, and opportunity to review records related 

to your office’s voter list maintenance obligations under the National Voter 

Registration Act of 1993 (NVRA).  

The National Voter Registration Act of 1993, 52 U.S.C. § 20501 et seq., requires 

your office to make available for public inspection “all records concerning the 

implementation of programs and activities conducted for the purpose of ensuring the 

accuracy and currency of official lists of eligible voters.” 52 U.S.C. § 20507(i).  

Pursuant to Section 20507(i) of NVRA, I request that your office provide the 

opportunity to inspect the following:   

1. Documents regarding all registrants who were identified as potentially not 

satisfying the citizenship requirements for registration from any official 

information source, including information obtained from the various agencies 

within the U.S. Department of Homeland Security, NH Dept. of Public Safety, 

and from your office since January 1, 2012. This request extends to all public 

documents that provide the name and address of the registrant, the nature and 

content of any notice sent to the registrant, including the date of the notice, 

the response (if any) of the registrant, and actions taken regarding the 

registrant’s registration (if any) and the date of the action. This request extends 

to electronic records capable of compilation.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Ed Naile 

61 Tubbs Hill Rd.  

Deering, NH 03244 

831-2031 ednaile@comcast.net 

 


